
PIA Committee

From: Sandi loakimi <sioakimi@gmaiLcom>
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 9:20 PM
To: PIA Committee
Subject: Proposes New Requirements for Board of Ethics, Planning Commission

I fully support the proposal by Elle Cochran

Proposal of New Requirements for Board of Ethics, Planning Commission.

Sandi loakimi
Kihei HI 96753
808.283.6216
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